
2016 NCUA National Exam Program Training 

Location: Denver, Colorado 

Dates: April 4 – 15, 2016 

Conference Costs: $1,783,000 

Participants:  954 

The training provided staff with a skills development program that included wide-ranging sessions on 

cyber security, member-business lending, managing examinations, interest-rate risk, and consumer 

protection issues.  In addition, attendees received training in workplace violence and security 

awareness, workplace diversity and recognizing everyday biases.  They also heard from leading experts 

on emerging trends in cybercrime.  

This biennial training was approved by the Executive Director and is critical to the professional 

development of credit union examiners to keep pace with changes in the industry and technology, and 

to provide credit unions and their members with high-quality service. This training benefits credit unions 

because it helps makes the examination process itself work more efficiently. Since NCUA’s staff are 

based across the country, the central location makes the training process more efficient and cost-

effective as well as provides opportunities to share ideas and learn from peers. 


